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Marcella Maes

From: Roger Haywood <roger@accentlandscapesinc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 8:41 AM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: VA244, project number 191107

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Dear Scott Weeks and Planning Commission Members, 

 

We are in support of this project except for the applicant’s intention to permanently block and gate Nevada Lane.   

 

I have used Nevada Lane continuously since 1982. It is a legal public highway. 

 

Unfortunately, the applicant’s project description describes this highway improperly, stating that it only services 

one property. It is a road that services a neighborhood, as well as the greater community.  

 

Please keep the road open. The rest of the project is a go.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Roger Haywood, President 
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